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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: JOSHUA TETZLAFF, CITY ADMINISTRATOR 

SUBJECT: AQUATIC AND FITNESS CENTER BOARD    

DATE:  FEBRUARY 1, 2024 

Last month, Matt Rynda submitted his letter stating his intent to step down from the Aquatic and Fitness Center 

Joint Powers Board. Matt has served over the last two years as one of the three seats the City has on the board 

and wanted to step away to spend more time with his family. 

 

It is the City Council’s duty to replace the position on the board as the City is allowed three representatives, 

per the Joint Power Agreement with the School District. When seeking interest from people who currently sit 

on boards or commission, Matt Becka of the Parks Board expressed interest in the position and would be 

willing to fill the open seat. 

 

Recommendation 

Staff recommends appointing Matt Becka to the Aquatic and Fitness Center Joint Powers Board. 
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